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13th March 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Ofsted inspection Tuesday 27th February 2018 – We continue to be a Good school! 

 

I am delighted to be able to share today with pupils, parents, carers and the entire school 

community that in the recent inspection it was reported that Abingdon had maintained the 

‘Good’ quality of education and care, since the previous inspection. 

 

Your sons and daughters were a credit to themselves, to you, and our school during the day of 

the inspection, as indeed they are every day! 

 

I share some of the many, many comments from the report below: 

 

School continues to improve. At Abingdon Primary, no child is left behind and as a 

consequence pupils are confident and cooperative members of the school. Pupils say they are 

happy in school, enjoy their learning and behave well. Pupils show great respect for one 

another and are respectful of adults because of the strong community values. Tolerance, 

equality, resilience, and respect form the bedrock of the school. Pupils, younger and older, 

demonstrate a good understanding of how to keep themselves safe, particularly on the 

internet. Teachers engage and stimulate pupils by choosing engaging texts. Abingdon is a 

haven for safety and protection. 

 

Abingdon is a very special school in a wonderfully diverse community with the most 

amazing children, staff, governors and parents.  Everyone connected to the school should be 

proud to call Abingdon home. My promise to you, as Head Teacher, is that we will continue 

to have high expectations and aspirations, and give the children the best possible education 

with the necessary tools and skills for them to be confident, independent learners who are 

equipped for modern Britain.   

  

A copy of the report will be published on the Ofsted website within five working days, 

however, a copy will be on the school website today www.abingdonprimary.org.uk  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

http://www.abingdonprimary.org.uk/


 


